HIGHWAYS DEPARTMENT

From To

Thiru.M.Sathiyaseelan, M.E., The District Forest Officer
Divisional Engineer (H), Chengalpattu Division,
Construction & Maintenance Kanchipuram-631 501.

Chengalpattu Division,
2, Periyar Nagar,
Chengalpattu — 603 001.

Lr.No. 505/2015/JDO-1/Date: ¢ 4.06.2020

Sir,

Sub: Highways Department - Chennai Peripheral Ring Road Project -
Kanchipuram District - Chengalpattu Division - Proposal for
diversion of 10.26 Ha of forest land in Mannur RF, Sengundram
RF and Thirutheri RF - Online proposal submitted - Additional
details called for — Reg.

Ref: Your online query dated 05.05.2020

I found in your online portal that the following additional detail was

sought by you on 05.05.2020.

“I state that the inspection of the CA Land is pending in this project. DFO
as called to the user Agency to arrange the field inspection of the CA Land many
times for further action that no reply has been received from you are side. The
User Agency request to arrange the field inspection in CA Land immediately

further Action”.

Accordingly the inspection of CA land was made along with Forester from

Forest range office Chengalpattu Range, Chengalpattu on 21.05.2020.

I request you to contact Thiru.J.Devaraju, M.E., Superintending
Engineer, TNRIDC, Highways Department (Mobile No. 9443150811) and
Thiru.V.Singaravelan, Assistant Divisional Engineer, TNRIDC (Mobile No.
9789965555) for any further assistance needed for diversion of forest land
required for the subject project. \/
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Chengalpattu

Copy submitted to the Superintending Engineer (H), CORR, Chennai for kind

information
Copy submitted to the Superintending Engineer (H), TNRIDC, Chennai for kind

information



